Ka e Lethbrid e

From: Barbara Ward on behalf of Barbara Ward
<barbara_w@kinect.co.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 12 April 2018 5:12 a.m.

To: Kaye Lethbridge

Subject: RE: Opononi Bowling Club lease

Good morning Kaye

The Hokianga Volunteer Coastguard Committee have agreed to accept a lease directly
from the FNDC for the area and surrounds that the Coastguard building stands on. The
lease to be for 10years with a right of renewal of a further 10years at a rental of $100
per annum.

Could you please arrange the lease document and forward it to me, via email preferably
and I will get the necessary Coastguard signatures.

Regards
Barbara Ward

From: Kaye Lethbridge [mailto:Ka e.Lethbrid e fndc. ovt.nz)]
Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 4:33 PM

To: 'Barbara Ward'

Subject: RE: Opononi Bowling Club lease

Thanks very much.

[FNDC logo]<http://www.fndc.govt.nz/>

Kaye Lethbridge
Property Legalisation Officer

Corporate Services, Far North District Council | 24-hour Contact Centre 0800 920 029
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From: Timothy Reuben < ottim xtra.co.nz<mailto: ottim xtra.co.nz>>district-
To: mikecolebrook fndc. ovt.nz<mailto:mikecolebrook fndc. ovt.nz>
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Sent: Fnday, 26 January 2018 9:57 a.m.
From Timothy Reuben [mallto vottlm@xtra €0.nz] b
Sent: Thursday, 25 January 2018 5:21 p.m. s

To: Mike Colebrook

Sub.:__l.. | e VR o R F o P

Hi Kaye,

Here is the official response regards to approval for Bowling
Club.

Mike C

[FNDC logo]<http://www.fndc.govt.nz/>

Mike Colebrook
Senior Facilities Technical Officer

Infrastructure & Asset Management Far North District Council | 24-hour Contact
Centre 0800 920 029
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